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The Republic of Serbia welcomes the delegation of Rwanda and thanks the head of delegation for the comprehensive presentation of the UPR National Report. 

Serbia commends all the efforts of the authorities of Rwanda in the previous period on improving human rights standard for the benefit of its people, and in particular welcomes the measures on improving the education sector.
In spirit of a constructive dialogue, we would like to recommend to Rwanda to continue to take measures to improve the position of women in society, especially in rural areas.
We wish Rwanda a fruitful results of the review process.
